
MEMORANDUM 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 
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JANUARY 9, 1970 

TO: PA T MOYNIHAN 
CC: KEN COLE 

FROM: JOHN EH€HMAN 

The President is now convinced that we made a mistake 
to abandon the name "Family Security Plan". 

In view of the upcoming hearings, etc., he suggests 
that we revert to that nomenclature. 
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